From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Public input regarding the LLLT program
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:30:34 AM

From: Terry Lentz [mailto:tdlentz32@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:28 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public input regarding the LLLT program

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Please allow public input to the LLLT program. | make a little over $16,000 a year on Social Security.
Where would | turn if | needed To the Supreme Court of Washington State:

legal advice at low cost? | have already done a search trying to find an attorney who would take a
case pro bono.

Getting public input before eliminating a program that helps so many, is a necessary due process.
Terry D. Lentz


mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov
https://smex-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fgo.microsoft.com%2ffwlink%2f%3fLinkId%3d550986&umid=0d762152-9d85-4f2a-8cf7-85f1fa590a76&auth=307af4a8b3e2584c3e2a57c41227f86cfbf88d45-b5d8437a4625b5baa3c0d2c9ab6672dbd59da135

